BOARD OF
FIRE COMMISSIONERS
DISTRICT NO. 2
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY

November 8, 2011

Chairman Robert Kirwan called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners to
order at 7:30 p.m. The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the meeting was posted. Roll call was
taken as follows:

Mr. Clancy Present
Mr. Brass Present
Mr. Polo Present
Mr. Polverino Present
Mr. Kirwan Present
Mr. Parker Present
Vice Pres. Berman Present
2" Lt. Murray Present

Correspondence

Progress.

Chief’s Report

Asst. Chief would like to order a few things for the Fire Company for this year 6 multimeters, brass nozzles, 5
class B shirts battery operated saws and hose holder $ 5,200 and possibly a drop down projector and screen.
The Asst. Chief will give the board more details on the purchases he would like to make.

Radio and Alarm

Progress.

Building

US Grounds will be coming in shortly to do there fall cleanup.
Insurance

Progress.

Maintenance

Everything is good.

New Business

Mr. Polverino believes that the film on the GM Electric car should be shown again. 2™ Lt. Murray will put the
link to the video up on the website for anyone to view.

Vice President Berman wanted to let the board know that during that last snow storm they salted Daniels Way
but didn’t salt Dutch Lane at all.



Treasurer’s Report

A check was received from Freehold Township in the amt. of $247,605 for the 3md qtr payment and deposited on
9/30/11. We also received a check from Fire & Safety in the amount of $36 it was an overpayment and it was
deposited on 10/25/11.

Old Business

Mr. Parker presented the board with the 2 agreements between the board and the Fire Company. After the
board reviewed them they had a few changes which Mr. Parker will make and give back to the board for
approval before it goes to the Fire Company for their acceptance.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gregory Brass

Sec.

Board of Fire Commissioners
District 2



